
 
 

 

Wednesday 24th April 2024 
 
 

 

Year 3 and 4 Hands on History Workshop 
Ancient Greece  
 

 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
As part of our history topic, the children will participate in an exciting drama and history workshop linked to 
their learning journey this term of Ancient Greece. This will take part on Thursday 16th May. It will be an 
opportunity for the children to be completely immersed into what life was like in Ancient Greece.  Through 
drama and story-telling, the children will learn about Ancient Greek literacy, art and culture. This links to our 
school theme of learning for this term.   
 
So that the children can participate in this exciting workshop, we request a contribution of £4 per child. 
Please make your payment via ParentPay by Friday 10th May 2024.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Martin 
 
Year 3 and 4 Phase Leader    


